
Registration for Private Music Lessons  
2020-2021 

 
We are now registering students (in rising grades 2-12) for private music lessons.  
 
Fees for half hour lessons will be $20. 
 
Mr. Thomas and Mr. Moody will not be returning in the fall due to school health and 
safety policies, but we are very hopeful they can return sometime later in the school 
year. There may be a way to continue your lessons with them outside the school 
setting. We will forward that information to you if you are interested.  
 
If you are a HS student, please remember that you may receive credit for music 
lessons, and that ​you must be sure you are taking lessons​ when you reply to me 
and fill out your elective form, as I will schedule you based on your reply. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I would like to register my child _________________________   for ________________ (guitar, 
piano, voice, violin/viola, flute or other woodwind, accordion) lessons for 2020-2021.  
 
Second child _______________________________for _________________. 
 
Third child _________________________________for _________________. 
 
 
Comments or special requests for us to consider: 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please email me with your reply and any questions at ​ckahrs@gcswarriors.org​ .  
Blessings, 
Cheri Kahrs, Fine Arts Aide 
Grace Christian School 
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